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December 7, 2013 

Chicon 7 
c/o Dave McCarty 
2617 N Richmond 
Chicago, IL  60647 

Dear Dave: 

At their Windycon meeting, the Board of Chicon 7 approved a donation to the International Costumers Guild (ICG) Pat and 
Peggy Kennedy Memorial Archives Fund in the amount of $1000.00, with a note that the ICG formally make the request to 
Chicon 7. 

The Pat and Peggy Kennedy Memorial Archives is the largest existing collection of photographs, video and paper ephemera 
record of the costuming art in relation to Science Fiction conventions and other events where costumes are worn. In addition 
to building and maintaining the collection, the Archives also creates exhibits of selected items, and produces videos showing 
footage of costumes from past conventions and other events, in support the ICG’s non-profit, educational mission. 

The ICG is grateful to the Chicon 7 board for their generosity in approving this donation to the Fund that supports this work. 
On behalf of the ICG, I request that Chicon 7 make a donation of $1000.00 to the ICG Pat and Peggy Kennedy Memorial 
Archives Fund. Please make the cheque payable to “The International Costumers’ Guild” with a notation “Pat and Peggy 
Kennedy Memorial Archives Fund,” and direct payment to: 

 
Treasurer, International Costumers’ Guild 
c/o Jeanine Swick 
113 Townsend Harbor Road 
Lunenburg, MA  01462-1818 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Philip Gust 
President, The International Costumers’ Guild 


